
Weekend	Review	–	January	14,	2017	
		
BOXTOPS		
WOW!		Ascent	just	received	a	check	for	$	805.30!	Keep	collecting	the	Box	Tops	and	put	
them	in	the	can	in	the	front	office.		Thank	you	to	Mrs.	Weeks	for	her	efforts	in	keeping	
this	going.		The	money	will	be	used	to	fulfill	teacher	wish	lists	for	additional	supplies,	
books,	manipulatives,	etc.	to	enhance	the	learning	environment	in	their	classrooms.		
Keep	Collecting!!	
	
SUBSTITUTE	TEACHERS	NEEDED	
We	are	very	much	in	need	of	substitute	teachers	who	can	be	available	to	fill	in	for	
teachers	as	well	as	support	staff.		Substitutes	are	paid	$11	an	hour.		If	you	are	
interested	in	becoming	a	substitute	teacher,	please	send	a	resume	and	two	letters	of	
recommendation	to	Mrs.	Newton	at	jnewton	@ascentutah.org.	
	
A	MESSAGE	FROM	CHEF	DAVE	
Students	are	taking	milks	and	juices,	without	going	through	the	line	or	providing	their	
lunch	numbers	to	the	kitchen	staff.	As	petty	as	this	may	seem,	this	is	theft.	Due	to	this	
program	being	funded	by	the	federal	government,	students	caught	stealing	will	be	
reported	to	parents,	admin	and	the	police	may	need	to	be	contacted.	This	isn't	a	fun	
game;	this	is	theft.		We	love	the	students,	we	want	what	is	best,	however,	and	we	can't	
stand	for	stealing.	We	would	appreciate	your	help	in	getting	this	serious	message	to	
the	students.	On	Friday	alone	we	had	4	incidents.		Please	help	us,	keep	your	kids	
honest.		Thank	you	for	your	support.	
	
Upcoming	menu	changes:	
Tuesday	Jan	17th	Main	Line	Country	Fried	Steak	is	being	changed	to	the	Pork	Chop	
Wednesday	Jan	18th-	Main	Line	The	Bean	and	Cheese	Burrito	is	being	changed	to	Rib	B	
Q	Sandwich	
Thursday	Jan	19th-	Main	Line	Chicken	Fajita	is	being	changed	to	Chicken	Parmesan	
Monday	Jan	23rd,	GNG	the	Pork	Chop	is	being	changed	to	Country	Fried	Steak	
	
JANUARY	DATES	TO	REMEMBER	
Monday,	January	16th	–	No	School	–	MLK	Day	
Wednesday,	January	18th	–	End	of	the	Term	
Friday,	January	27th	–	Early	Out	and	$2	dress	down	
	
Warm	Regards,		
Mrs.	Newton	-	Principal	


